Wife, and Mother of 3, Kathy was a stay at home mom. She became president of
Falcon Green Resources, Inc. in 2000, where under her leadership, Falcon, received a 6
figure grant for the development of recycling asphalt roofing shingles, Victoriously,
defended the definition of recycling to the IPCB (Illinois Pollution Control Board),
ultimately enabling more shingle recycling, received the "Outstanding Leadership in
Business Recycling" award from the Illinois Recycling Association. Kathy is on the board
of the Construction Demolition Recycling Association, currently the chair of the Shingle
Recycling Committee. She has spoken for governmental and environmental groups
sharing her knowledge to encourage the recycling of asphalt roofing shingles.



